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Dear Hartleyite,

Notice of HCPPA-NSW AGM 2009

You are all invited to attend the HCPPA-NSW AGM to be held on the 13
th

September at Auburn
Civic Centre Hall. Due to the prevailing situation in our Mother Land, this year, we will not be having
our elaborate dinner and entertainment event. This time the AGM will be a member only meeting
and admission will be free.

Due to the change in the political and security situation, currently, we have an urgent need and the
opportunity to plan and help our school. Your participation at this time is invaluable. All the members
are kindly requested to attend. This is a challenge to show your commitment towards the urgent
needs of your own college at this difficult time.

Date: Sunday, 13th September 2009
Time: 5pm to 8pm
Venue: Auburn Civic Centre 1 Susan St, Auburn
Please arrive by 4.45 pm

AGENDA
1. Welcome address by the President
2. Confirmation of Minutes of the 2008 Annual General Meeting.
3. Matters arising from minutes.
4. Presentation and adoption of the audited Financial Report for the year 2008/2009
5. Election of committee for the year 2009/2010 – President, Vice President, Secretary, Joint
Secretary, Social Secretary, Treasurer, Editor and five Committee Members
6. Election of an Auditor
7. Any other business

By resolution of the Committee

I Hope to see everyone.
Thank you.
S. Yoganathan
Secretary, HCPPA-NSW
1st August 2009

Invitation to members to take active part in the committee

AGM is the opportunity to become part of the executive committee and take your community service
to the next level.
We would like to see members of all ages to come forward to join the committee to take the HCPPA
(NSW) into the future.


